IT University

of Copenhagen

K@BENHAVNS KOMMUNE

Teknik- og Miljgforvaltningen Center for Ressourcer

Njalsgade 13, 4 Veer. 4092 Department Management
Postboks 457 2300 Kgbenhavn S Direct phone: +45 7218 5307

Att: Saren Kvist E-mail: jst@itu.dk

9 August 2013

Expression of support for "Copenhagen Connecting”

The IT University of Copenhagen expresses its strong support for the “Copen-
hagen Connecting” initiative. This initiative provides tremendous opportunities
for Copenhagen in general and the IT University in particular. The IT University is
looking forward to contributing to "Copenhagen Connecting” and taking
advantage of the initiative in our education and research.

Among the many important and interesting possibilities offered by “Copenhagen
Connecting” the IT University has noted the plans for offering open access to
data and the need (big) analytics. These are areas where the IT University has
several strong research projects and where both students and researchers would
be able to contribute with innovative services and research.

The following may be used as a quote in material about “Copenhagen
Connecting”:

"The IT University welcomes the exciting "Copenhagen Connecting”
initiative. It promises to provide a vibrant opportunity for open

innovation involving all stakeholders in the Copenhagen region.” says
Provost Jgrgen Staunstrup, IT University of Copenhagen.

The IT University is looking forward to participating in the further development of

“Copenhagen Connecting”.

Yours sincerely,
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Dr. Jgrgen Staunstrup, Provo

IT University of Copenhagen
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